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Clough Nursery Unit
 Parents’ Letter

                                         April 2024
Dear Parents,
Welcome back to Nursery for our final term. We hope you had a lovely Easter break and are glad to be back with us again. 
As Spring progresses and the weather gets warmer (hopefully!), we will enjoy as much time as possible outside at play.  Please continue to send a coat with your child each day and also put on sun-cream if the sun is shining, as well as sending a sunhat to avoid sunburn.
Our theme for the next 2 weeks is April Showers. We will be thinking about rainbows and frogs. During the last week we will learn all about dinosaurs. 
Please note the following dates for your diary:
Tuesday 9th April: Music with Jo Jingles.
Thursday 11th April: Trip out to Rosepark Farm in Ballymoney. Bus will leave Nursery at 9:30. Snack will be provided by Nursery. Please note Nursery will finish at the later time of 12:30 on this day. 
Friday 12th, 19th & 26th April: Playball coaching continues. Please ensure your child wears trainers every Friday. 
We will continue to send the book packs and the fine-motor boxes home. Please return these on a Monday morning. 

We are glad to be back to Nursery and look forward to enjoying our last term together.

Thank you,
A.Marrs

